BALLFIELD SURVEY
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Last year, there was some contention that the ball field up by the traffic circle joining Walden Meadow Road and Lochview Avenue was not being used enough to justify its $5,000 annual maintenance expense.  Based on the recommendations of an ad-hoc committee investigating potential interest and use, it was decided to maintain the field this year.  Because there seemed to be little activity on the field this summer, however, the Conservancy Board of Directors has decided to conduct the following survey of all homeowners to help determine the best direction for 2009.  

1.
Do you think we should keep the ball field and continue its maintenance?  _________


Additional Comments:

2.
If we don't have a ball field, what use should we make of the open field?

Note:  Please consider the following questions regarding your suggested use of the field:  Can we control its use by people outside Walden Woods (and limit our liability)?  How much maintenance would be required?  And, of course, would it be used by a significant number of homeowners?

Comments:

Please return your completed questionnaire to Bob Ellis, 144 Morning Glory Court or pollyandbob@sbcglobal.net.
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